
 Williamstown Borough Authority Meeting Minutes 

March 2nd, 2022 

Williamstown Borough Authority met March 2nd, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. in Council Chambers. Board 

Members present were Chairman Stephen Denkovich, Vice Chairman Jack Schaeffer, Jr., Mark 

Challenger, Jr., Lee Moss, Dale Edinger, Solicitor Joseph Kerwin, Operations Manager Joe 

D’agostino. Absent was Secretary Rikki Merwine.  

The meeting was called to order at 7:00pm. The Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag was recited. The 

minutes from the February 2nd, 2022 meeting were reviewed and approved as written. 

It was reported that the grant for the water meters will be finalized March 28th. The signage for the 

Reservoir has been hung.  

A fire hydrant needs replaced at Ray and Main Street. It was approved to replace this hydrant for 

$4,800. Placing liens on properties with outstanding balances were discussed with Solicitor Joseph 

Kerwin.  

Lee Moss motioned to apply for a DCED Local Share Grant for purchase of the remaining new meters. 

Dale Edinger 2nd that motion. All were in favor.  

The Ferris disputed bill was reviewed and pending discussion for next meeting.  

Dale Edinger made motion to pay the bills. Lee Moss 2nd the motion. All were in favor.  

Lee Moss motioned to adjourn the meeting. Dale Edinger 2nd the motion. All were in favor.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEXT MEETING WEDNESDAY, April 6th, 2022 

“This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer.” 


